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TESTIMONY IN FAVOR OF HB1058

Represent Maryland believes that holding public office should not be a pathway to
personal enrichment through decisions that affect the public. Too many politicians are
self-dealing. Although the practice is as old as American politics itself, that doesn’t make it right.

We strongly believe that whenever an elected official personally benefits from their public
job, there needs to be a public record of the circumstances leading to the benefit. Maryland
government is supposed to be made-up of citizen law-makers so this loophole must be closed in
order to protect the integrity of our systems.

Please find HB1058 favorable.

Sincerely,

Cristi Demnowicz, Chair
Represent Maryland
Maryland Voter-LDQ7

Represent Maryland is a grassroots anti-corruption group of citizen advocates that #FightForDemocracy in Maryland. Our
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